From: Jef Green

To: City Elections; campaign@tedwheeler.com

Cc: Scroggin, Deborah; Sibley, Cody; amy@tedwheeler.com
Subject: RE: Notice of Complaint (2020-19-TW)

Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 4:44:17 PM

Hi Deborah,

Per our conversation. The campaign received an online donation of $1,000 from Andrea Hull on
5/8. On 5/9 we refunded the $1,000 to Andrea and she in turn made a $500 donation also on 5/9.
Both donation were reported to Orestar along with the refund.

Per your request, contact information for Andrea is andrealaughs@gmail.com. | left a message for
Andrea to let her know that your office may be contacting her.

Let me know if you need any additional information on this front.
Thanks,

Jef Green, C&E Systems
503-295-1851

Please note - we are still open, but are restricting in-office visits to
reduce COVID-19 risks. If you find it necessary to visit the office, please
call first, to be sure that someone will be here to assist you. However,
instead of visiting us, we encourage you to mail any donations to PO Box
42307, portland, OR 97242. Thanks for your consideration. Take care!

From: City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 12:18 PM

To: campaign@tedwheeler.com; amy@tedwheeler.com; Jef Green <j.green@c-esystems.com>
Cc: Scroggin, Deborah <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Sibley, Cody
<Cody.Sibley@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: Notice of Complaint (2020-19-TW)

Importance: High

Hello Ted Wheeler and Friends of Ted Wheeler,

Attached is a notification and related timeline for response regarding alleged violations of City of
Portland campaign finance disclosures laws.

Please review the notice and complaint, as soon as possible and preferably by 5 PM today
(5/22/2020), provide the email address associated with the maker of the contribution in question,

Andrea Hull.

If you have any questions, please contact either me or the City Elections Officer, Deborah Scroggin.
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Sincerely,

Cody Sibley

He/Him/His

Elections Coordinator

Office of the City Auditor | City of Portland



